
Frank Vera 

PO Box 1313 

Jamestown, CA, 95327-1313 

March 19, 2023 

By email: dbautista@co.tuolumne.ca.us  

Deborah Bautista, Clerk, and Auditor-Controller 

Re: The County's 2021 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) 

Dear Ms. Bautista: 

Under the California Public Records Act (CPRA), California Government Code § 7920.000 

et seq., and Article I, § 3(b) of the California Constitution, I am requesting: 

1. a copy of the County's 2021 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR); 

2. that the County's 2021 CAFR be posted on its website. 

Please notify me when the County's 2022 CAFR will be released to the public. 

Thank you for processing my request. 

Sincerely, 

Frank Vera 

 

 

 

   

 




